
Massey, Bridget

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Wilkinson, Cllr Gerald

13 September 20LB 17.35

Massey, Bridget
Re: Licensing applications and Temporary Event Notices Received by Entertainment
Licensing on 76 /08 /201.8

Dear Bridget

I wish to object to any extension of opening hours beyond that which is already licensed due to
conceñrs of it causing a Public Nuisance.

These premises are on an Industrial Estate which, in the past, has not been of concem but now
under construction is an Old Peoples Home directly opposite and within a few yards of this club.
The potential for noise and disturbance when this Home is open and occupied is of great concern.
In addition to this Home is a sheltered housing complex which is very close to this club.

Regards

Councillor Gerald Wilkinson
Wetherby ward (Conservative)
Vice Chairman Leeds City Council
Chair Outer North East Community Committee
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